
Dear authors and readers, 

Starting from this issue 1 (Volume 33, 2023), Communications in Physics is 
launching a new article format.  The new article format includes additional 
sections of the statements of authors contributions and conflict of interest, when 
necessary. The References style also changes. It additionally includes the title of 
papers.  Details of the new article format can be seen from the CIP-V3-Submit-
Template: 

https://vjs.ac.vn/index.php/cip/libraryFiles/downloadPublic/16. 

Authors are encouraged to download it to refer for the manuscript preparation 
before submission to the journal. 
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